New Matching Grant Program

Due to the generosity of the Palmer Foundation, we are able to offer a new Matching
Grant Program for Congregational Ministries. Grants will provide 100% matching
funds for projects in ABCRGR churches that strengthen and enhance the
congregational life of the church. Generally, award grants will range from $1,000 to
$2,500.

Churches must be in “Good Standing” to apply. Good Standing means that churches
have contributed to United Mission or ABCRGR, have submitted the Annual
Denominational Report, and have participated in at least one regional meeting
during the year.

Deadline for submissions is December 1, 2015.

Full Grant Application and details are on the region website: www.abcrgr.org



